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I live in Yarmouth. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council. As a member of the town's Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee I can 
confirm the interest expressed during our planning process to see this trail come to 
life as it passes directly through the center of our already vibrant Village. This trail 
will provide critical additional connectivity to neighboring communities as well as 
enhancing connectivity within Yarmouth, itself. This is definitely on our "wish list" 
and I appreciate the committee's consideration.


